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Themes 

 
December 1st through December 21st 

Growing Through Exploration 

 

Week of December 22 

Holidays around the World 

 

Week of December 29 

Review of the year. 

 

 

  Birthdays 
 

Deriel S. 12/5 

Peter B. 12/8 

Miss Tammy 12/8 

Riley R. 12/13 

Malykai W. 12/23 

Scarlett W. 12/24 

Brooks W. 12/26 

Aubree C. 12/28 

Lucas W. 12/30 

Paisley R. 12/31 
    

Ugly Sweater Day!!! 

 

 

 

Thursday Dec. 

20th!! 

 

We will be having our annual Christmas Party for the children on  

Thursday Dec. 20th 
 

 

Transitions 
Just a reminder that this is 

the time of year we evaluate 

the rooms based on age and 

space. We will let you know if 

your child will be transitioning 

to a new room. 

 

 

We are having a Pajama Day 

 on Thursday Dec. 19th! 

 

Wear your most festive PJ’s!! 
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Holiday Schedules   
 

As the holidays approach, we know that your 

schedules may change.  Please let us know AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE when your child will and 

will not be attending.   We need to know so that 

we can schedule staff accordingly.  Please 

remember that you are charged by the 

schedule that you have provided.  

 

The week of Dec. 22nd  and Dec. 29th 

 is a 2-day minimum.  Just a reminder the fee 

for a vacation week is $80.00.  Please let us 

know if your child will be taking a vacation 

week. 

REMINDERS 
❖ Please make sure your child(ren) is clocked in & out every day.  A missed punch could result in a large 

bill.  If you forget, please contact the office.  This can be fixed before billing. 

❖ Please remember to bring in weather appropriate extra clothes for your child!!  

❖ Even as winter weather approaches, we still take the children outside daily (weather permitting).  

Please send your children with coats, boots, gloves, and hats to keep them warm and safe. They may 

keep the spares in their cubbies. 

Pre-K Kids will be CLOSED 

Tuesday & Wednesday, Dec. 24th & Dec. 

25th for CHRISTMAS  

And 

Wednesday, Jan. 1st for NEW YEARS DAY  

Closing Early 

Closing at 4:00 PM Tuesday Dec. 31st 

 

Pre-K Counts will be closed Dec. 

23,24,25,26,27,30,31 and Jan.1 for 

Christmas and New Year’s. 

We hope everyone has a safe and happy 
holiday! 

Salvation Army 

Angel Tree 

 
Thank you for participating in this event. 

 

Please return the gifts to us by Dec. 6th so, we can get them to the Salvation Army by the 12th. 

 

Parent Night Out 
Please remember to sign up before Friday Dec 6th. We need at least 10 children to have this 

event. Thank you.  
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